The 250th Anniversary of the United States is a Historic Occasion!

How will Millstone Township celebrate?

Calling all Millstone Township residents to get involved in celebrating the anniversary of the 250th founding of the United States in 2026!

This is a once in a generation opportunity, not only highlighting and reflecting on the past—it's about building a shared sense of pride and unity for the future.

Please join your fellow neighbors on February 11th at the Municipal Courthouse located at 215 Millstone Road at 7:00 pm to brainstorm commemorative events, volunteer your ideas, skills and talents making Millstone's and the United States celebration a historic one!

Please
be apart of this historic opportunity!
We can't celebrate without you!

snow date Feb 18th